WORTH SCHOOL DISTRICT 127

DR. ROSEMARY LUCAS BUILDING | 11218 S. RIDGELAND AVE., WORTH, IL 60482 |708-448-2800

September 23, 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians:

| am writing this letter to express my sincere gratitude and appreciation for the Worth Police
Department. Their diligence and professionalism in responding to last week’s report at Worth Jr.
High is to be commended as an example of outstanding collaboration.

Worth School District 127's top priority remains the safety and well-being of our students and staff.
We will continue to work closely with the Worth Police Department to ensure a secure learning
environment. Worth 127 also encourages our community members to remain vigilant and to report
concerns promptly.

Worth 127 appreciates the ongoing partnership with the Worth Police Department and the district
thanks them for their unwavering dedication to our community. Together, we can foster a safer and
supportive environment for our students to thrive.

Sincerely,

7000l 7 Yoy

Dr. Mark T. Fleming
Superintendent

#Worth127StrongerTogether



